
Attention KDFN citizens,

The KDFN Council wishes to advise, effective immediately, Councillor Rosemary
Waugh-Wilson has resigned her position due to health. The Council would like to
extend their thanks for her service and wishes her a speedy recovery.

In accordance with the KDFN Election Act: 

9. (1) A date for a by-election shall be set by the Council within 45 days of the
         office of chief or a councillor becoming vacant pursuant to paragraph 25(4)(b)
         of the constitution.
 
    (2)  If the office of chief or a councillor becomes vacant within eight months 
          before the date of a regular election, that office shall remain vacant until the 
          regularly held election pursuant to subsection 25(5) of the constitution.
 
    (3) A by-election shall be conducted in accordance with the provisions of this Act

Given approximately 10 months remains to the next regular election, Council will
proceed with a by-election for one councillor position. More information on the
by-election will be provided in the coming days. Please stay tuned. 

Once again, we wish Councillor Waugh-Wilson well. 

-Kwanlin Dün First Nation Council
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